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Minutes of the September 1st 2019 BOD Meeting
Officers present: John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Alan Raul, Bob Styerwalt and Ralph Sutter
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:15 PM.
The minutes of the June 2nd 2019 Board meeting were previously approved via e-mail as submitted.
Secretary Ralph Sutter informed the group that he has migrated the club web site to a new host, NameCheap.  Sutter will comment on that move today during his Second Session presentation.
Avast Evangelist Bob Gostischa will be the Second Session presenter at the October meeting.  He will speak on computer security.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt told the BOD that we have 6 members whose dues are up for renewal this month.  Bob received notification from the Franchise Tax Board that they have received his submission of Form 3500.  It appeals the suspension of our non-profit status.  The Franchise Text Board has yet to respond on that appeal.

The meeting ended at 12:29 PM.
Ralph Sutter



